
What an amazing September we had here at Praha! The weather was beautiful 

so we were able to enjoy quite a bit of time on our patio. The sunshine and con-

versations are always nice. 

New Day Church is stopping by the first Thursday of every month for some wor-

ship and singing. The residents enjoy listening to the guitar and piano when they 

are here. 

Our homeschool children stopped by again this month to read with the resi-

dents. I’m not sure who is more excited about the time together...the children or 

the residents. So many smiles are shared! 

Some of the residents painted fall trees. You can find them on the wall on first 

floor.  

We took a bus ride around New Prague one beautiful, fall day. We really enjoyed 

seeing St. Wenceslaus up close. 

At the end of the month we got to enjoy a farewell to summer party. There was 

some fun music and delicious floats to sip on while we tapped are toes and sang 

along! 

We will enjoy some more time on our patio, weather permitting. 

Laurie will be coming this month to do some baking with all of us, too. 

There will be a bus ride to see some fall colors, and maybe a lot of pumpkins. 

At the end of the month we will be doing some cookie decorating. 

Happy Fall!! 

S e p t e m b e r  R e c a p  

S P E C I A L  

P O I N T S  O F  

I N T E R E S T :  

 Oct 3rd-New 

Day Church 

 Oct 16th-Baking 

with Laurie 

 Oct 17th-Home 

School Kids 

Visit 

 Oct 29th-Cookie 

Decorating 

 Oct 31st-Bus 

Ride 
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